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Comments: I believe this is fiscally irresponsible. I firmly believe there should be a land swap instead. This would

provide future funding for the schools. A one time payment is very shortsighted. Also, the forest service makes

one size fits all regulations for the whole country. The DNR makes them applicable to our region.


